
PRINCIPAL AND VICE-CHANCELLOR McGill University 

MontrealA. E. MORGAN

27th March 19 3 7

Dear Mr. Richter,

Thank you for sending to me the Information 

with regard to lx. Hamilton.

As I mentioned in oar conversation, I am 

afraid that there Is no post here for hlm but I an glad to 

hate his curriculum vitae so that if I hear of anything 

likely to suit hlm I should have the particulars by mo.

It mas a great pleasure to make your ac­

quaintance and to see something of the work which la being 

done in connection with the new Inctitu o at Dalhousle.

Yours sincerely,

Dr. L. Richter,
Institute of Public Affairs, 
Dalhousle Uniteraity, 
Halifax, N.S.


